
 

 

Lakes Regional Planning and Network Advisory Committee (PNAC) Seeks New 
Members 

Lakes Regional Community Center Planning and 
Network Advisory Committee (PNAC) is now 
seeking new members. Community input is vital 
to the work of Lakes Regional Community Center 
(LRCC) and the services it offers to its 
stakeholders. Through the Planning and Network 
Advisory Committee, LRCC strives to involve 
individuals, family members and advocates in its 
planning activities. 
 
Meetings are held every three months to identify 
community needs, provide input in planning, 
policy making, and service delivery system 
design. Members are charged with developing 
and presenting recommendations to Center 
Board of Trustees. 
 
PNAC members: 

• Uphold Center procedures regarding 
confidentiality; and 

• Engage a constructive dialogue and offer 
creative solutions to problems 

 

Have a voice at Lakes Regional 
Community Center 
 
The PNAC serves as a resource to LRCC. The PNAC 
makes recommendations to the Local Board of 
Trustees on the development of the Local 
Authority’s provider network. The PNAC is 
instrumental in ensuring community concerns are 
identified and understood at the local level so 
that services are developed to meet the needs of 
our individuals. 
 
Are you a good candidate for PNAC? 
 
For additional information about PNAC, 
please contact Crystal Coffey at 
 
crystalc@lakesregional.org 
or call (972) 388-2000 ext. 1148 
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